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OAS AND IADB STRATEGIC PARTNERSHIP

SUMMARY
Following-up on the CP/CAAP-3089/11 add. 1 corr. 1 document presented to CAAP in April, 2011, and based on comments from delegations during the discussion of the options available to consolidate, modernize and maximize the efficiency of the Organization’s use of its real property, the General Secretariat presented the attached Power Point to the Inter-American Defense Board for its consideration.

The proposed plan will allow both the General Secretariat and the IADB to share facilities and other assets for a more effective and efficient use of resources and will also facilitate the activities of the IADB and its interactions with OAS organs.
http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2012/CP27865E.ppt 
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